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STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

CHAPTER 1985-22

NO. 22 AN ORDINANCE IN AMENDMENT OF SECTION 7 OF
CHAPTER 1984-54, APPROVED JULY 20, 1984, ENTITLED:
"AN ORDINANCE ESTABLISHING THE CLASSES OF POSITIONS,

THE MAXIMUM NUMBER OF EMPLOYEES, AND THE NUMBER'OF
EMPLOYEES IN CERTAIN CLASSES IN THE CITY DEPART-
MENTS, AND REPEALING ORDINANCE CHAPTER 1983-31,
APPROVED JULY 10, 1983, AS AMENDED" RELATIVE TO
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC PROPERTY - PURCHASING.

Approved January 4, 1985

Be it ordained by the City of Providence:

Section 1. Section 7 of Chapter 1984-54 of the
Ordinances of the City of Providence, as approved July 20, 1984,
as amended, is hereby amended as follows:

"The number of employees in the Department of Public

Property - Purchasing shall not exceed eleven (11). There shall

be no more than:"

ADD:

1 Clerk I.

Section 2. This Ordinance shall take effect upon its

passage.
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GLORIA L. LINCOURT

ACTING PURCHASING DIRECTOR

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC PROPERTY

PURCHASING

November 1.6, 1984

Mrs. Carolyn Brassil, Chairman
Finance Committee
City Hall
Providence, RI 02903

Dear Mrs. Brassil:

JOSEPH R. PAOLINO, JR.

MAYOR

There is an immediate need to establish a Clerk I
position in the Purchasing Department. Therefore,
this is a request for an amendment to the Compensa-
tion Ordinance to create this new position.

It is suggested that this position could be funded
by de-funding a position in another department.

I respectfully request this matter be given your
earliest possible consideration.

Cordially,

Gloria L.Lincourt
Acting Purchasing Director

GLL:aej

City Hall s Providence, Rhode Island 02903 . (401) 421-7740



Executive Chamber, City of Providence
JOSEPH R. PAOLINO, JR.

MAYOR

November 21, 1984

Ms. Carolyn Brassil
Chairwoman
Finance Committee
Providence City Council
City Hall
Providence, Rhode Island 02903

Dear Councilwoman Brassil,

Gloria L. Lincourt, acting director of the division
of purchasing, needs to establish an additional Clerk I
position in her division.

I support this proposal, and respectfully request
that the Finance Committee approve an ammendment to the
budaet ordinances that establishes such a position. Funding
can come from the position of secretary to the Director of
Public Property. Mr. Vincent Capuano, the department
director, has recommended that this position be eliminated.
I would recommend instead that the position be de-funded
and the funds be transferred within the department to fund
the new Clerk I position in the purchasing division.

%epsectfully

1O PH R. PAOLINO, J .
May r of Providence

xc: Gloria L. Lincourt
Donald W. Oliver

City Hall 0 Providence, Rhode Island 02903-1789 0 (401) 421-7740
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